

Mr. Eric Waggoner Lake County Director of Planning, Building, and Development 500 W. Winchester Road Libertyville, IL 60048-1331

Dear Mr. Waggoner,

We are requesting an extension to November 30, 2012 for the time needed to complete the installation of the required improvements.

Our bank took control of the development of the project from the former owner during the winter of 2011. Since then we have been working with the staff of Lake County and Libertyville Township to complete the required work. The majority of this work should be done within the next 30 days. Baring anything unforeseen, it is anticipated that after the improvements are installed we will have the as-built survey completed and the required approvals from Libertyville Township and the Cook County by no later than November 30th, 2012.

Sincerely, Hany Morsy, Assistant Vice President

C.c. Pat Tierney

